
Dear Supervisors, 

 

Please reconsider the funding of the Mendocino Fire Wise Council. This group has been a very 

positive organization for our county. The amount of education and support it has provided to so 

many of us is amazing. There is much more needed to make us safer. The funding of this group 

is necessary. Please increase the funding for this group back to $100,000. 

 

Kim Hereld 

Property owner 

Canyon Road Willits 

 


